

# Fishwick Primary School

Downing Street, Preston, Lancs. PR1 4RH

Tel: 01772 491402

www.fishwick.lancsngfl.ac.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Vicki Conway

## Dear Parents.

We are looking forward to the children enjoying Christmas festivities over the coming weeks.

## Cards

Our Christmas Mail Box is open for business. The children can post cards to their friends for delivery but please make sure they put the name and class on the front of the envelope to help our festive helpers.



# **Christmas Performance**

The children are excited to be starring in and sharing their 'Christmas Nativity Movie' with parents this year. We will be shooting our movie next week and releasing it for your enjoyment in the last week of term. Get the popcorn ready.

## **Panto**

Thursday 9<sup>th</sup> December 2021 – LADA Productions performance of the Pantomime Puss in Boots. "Oh no they aren't...oh yes they are!" Strict COVID precautions will be in place to ensure the children can safely enjoy this experience.

# Puss in Boots

## Christmas Lunch

- Friday 10<sup>th</sup> December 2021 KS1 Xmas Lunch
- Monday 13<sup>th</sup> December 2021 KS2 Xmas Lunch

The children can wear a christmas jumper with their school uniform on their Christmas Lunch day if they would like.



## **Christmas Party**

- Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> December 2021 KS1 Party Day
- Thursday 16<sup>th</sup> December 2021 -KS2 Party Day

Party with fun, games, food and maybe a special visitor. The children can wear their own clothes for their party day. Please make sure that they have suitable coats and shoes in school for playtimes as it is very cold.

## **End of term**

Don't forget school closes for the Christmas Break at 13.15pm on Friday 17<sup>th</sup> December. We return to school on Wednesday 5<sup>th</sup> January 2022.

I am sure I will see you all in the upcoming weeks but if I don't, for all of you celebrating, have a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to you all.



# Many thanks

Vicki Conway Headteacher

